
LADIE’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

100up              Chris Brindle Trophy  

WINNER Eileen Love    

RUNNER UP Bidgitte Day    

SINGLES     

WINNER Eileen love    

RUNNER UP Margaret Malone    

PAIRS     

WINNER Kaye Cammack Lynne Trennery   

RUNNER UP Lyn Mole Eileen Love   

TRIPLES     

WINNER Maureen Orrock Chris Brindal Meredith Koch  

RUNNER UP Tina Geisler Marion Heintze Sandra Monk  

FOURS     

WINNER Margaret Malone Jan Lind Meredith Koch Anthea Faull 

RUNNER UP Yvonne Jennings Joy Caldicott Jill McLeod Lynne Trennery 



LADIE’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

 

EVERYONE IS A  

WINNER  



MENS CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

MIXED PAIRS     

WINNER Peter Cullen Bridgette Day   

RUNNER UP Kaye Cammack Terry Hogg   

SINGLES     

WINNER Chris Monk    

RUNNER UP Ian McLeod    

PAIRS     

WINNER Peter Cullen John Deal   

RUNNER UP Mike Wenman Ian McLeod   

TRIPLES  Ian Herron Shield   

WINNER Peter Faull D Cammack Barry Trowbridge  

RUNNER UP Iain Love Trevor Wilson Don Gifford  

FOURS     

WINNER Phill Hollow David Heintz Ian McLeod Jim Gamble 

RUNNER UP Ron Lind Dennis Wright Peter Cullen John Deal 



MENS CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Ian Herron's Family 



UP COMING EVENTS AND TOURNAMENTS   

Saturday 16 April  Port Elliot            “Australia vs The Rest of the World “ 

Monday 18 April Willunga Easter Monday Open Medley Fours 

All the Tournament Flyers are kept in folders in front of the Notice Board  

for those who want or need more details on the Tournaments 



FOUNDATION 100 CLUB 

We welcome our newest Foundation 100 Club members  

Dorothy Price     Vic Lewicki     Phil Hollow     Anonymous    Tony Gunnell 

 Our Inaugural Members 

Peter and Anthea Faull. 

 

If you would like to be part of this PEBC program or to find out more 

Call Phil Hollow on 0435 942 842  or  philandsuehollow@gmail.com 

 

All Club Members  

Are directed to the Bowls SA website for more information on Covid. 

This can be found under the heading of Covid Hub on their website. 

 

bowlssa.com.au/covid-19-hub 

This address will get you to the Bowls SA Covid Hub  

 



I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of Port Elliot Bowling Club to congratulate Eileen 
Love on the great game that she played yesterday afternoon.  The weather was quite warm, and 
the wind came up fairly strongly during the game.  Both Eileen and her opponent played a hard 
game. 

  

Unfortunately, she didn’t win – but it was a close and exciting game. 

  

Congratulations, Eileen – you are a champion in our eyes. 

 

 A message from Eileen  

Thank you so much and special thanks for all the support either the through messages or in per-
son  from my fellow club members 

CHAMPION OF CHAMPIONS 



PORT ELLIOTT BOWLING CLUB  

NIGHT OWLS  

 

PORT ELLIOTT BOWLING CLUB NIGHT OWLS 2022 WINNERS  

JACK REACHERS 

INCREDI BOWLS  who came 4th 

Zingers came 2nd  

Gang of IV came 3rd 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL THE 

TEAMS WHO PLAYED THIS SEASON 

The season went very well even with the restrictions 

due to COVID. With no complaints once the season 

started again. 

A big thank you to Jan and all who helped to make the 

2021-2022 Night Owls another successful  season, also 

hope to see you in the 2022-2023 season. 

 

Jan Van Der Laan, Mel Wynne (RAA) Pam McLachlan, Ralph  Pomery, Bob Smith 



PORT ELLIOTT BOWLING CLUB  

NIGHT OWLS  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

80TH 

RON LIND 

Ron Lind whilst at Night Owls celebrated his  80th birthday, and was not forgotten by club 

members who baked a cake and decorated the club rooms with balloons. 

Thank you      Ron enjoyed it.  



LADIE’S RAA  SUPER PAIRS 

Team  Points 

Anne Merritt  224 

Glenys McCracken  221 

Joy Caldicott PEBC 195 

The season has finished for the Ladies RAA Super Pairs on March 8th with Joy Cald-

icott’steam coming in third spot. It was a great competition. Thank you to the kitchen 

staff for the wonderful lunches and to Jan Lind and Lyn Mole. Also to the bar staff for the 

great job that they did. If I have left anyone out thank you to you also. Enjoy the winter 

season and if your travelling stay safe and healthy. Hope to see you all next season. 


